
  

 

17th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

July 24th, 2016 
 

“Ask and you will receive; seek and you will find;  
knock and the door will be opened to you.”  --Luke 11:9 

2385 Commerce Boulevard 
Mound, Minnesota 55364 

 

ourladyofthelake.com 
952-472-1284 

Our Lady of the Lake            

  Catholic Church 

Church Office Hours 
Mon. - Thurs.  8:30am - 5:00pm 

(Closed Noon - 1:00pm)  
Fri.  Closed 

Sat.  Closed  
Sun.  8:00am - Noon 

 

School Office Hours 
Mon. & Wed.  8:00am - 2:30pm 

Fr. Tony O’Neill, Pastor 
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Fax … 952-472-1216 
 

The Church Staff e-mails are first letter of first name, 
followed by last name @ourladyofthelake.com 

 

Example:  reurich@ourladyofthelake.com 
 

The School Staff e-mails are first letter of the first 
name, followed by last name @schoololl.com 

 

Example: bkennedy@schoololl.com  

Mass Schedule 
Weekends 
Sat.  5:00pm  
Sun. 8:30am & 10:30am  
 

Weekdays 
Mon.  8:00am Communion Service  
             (Small Chapel)  
Tues.  6:30pm (Church) 
Wed.  9:00am (Church) 
Thurs. & Fri. 8:00am (Small  Chapel) 
 

Confessions Tuesdays 6:00-6:30pm,  
Saturdays 4:00-4:30pm, and by appointment 
 
Everyone is welcome to join us in the Church  
to pray the Rosary 25 minutes before  
the weekday and weekend Masses. 
 

Eucharistic Adoration is held in  
the Small Chapel on Tuesdays from  
8:30am to 10:00pm, and on First Fridays  
of the month, following the morning  
Mass until midnight. Please join us for  
this rewarding experience! 
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Sunday - July 24th 
1:00pm   Ecumenical Garden Tour -  
     Church Grounds/Off-Campus 

Tuesday - July 26th 
8:30am  Eucharistic Adoration - Small Chapel 

Thursday - July 28th 
9:00am   Communion Ministry at LMS - Faith 
7:00pm   Catholic Watchmen Meeting -  
     Presentation Room 

 

Calendar subject to change without notice. 

Monthly Mail-Out Bulletin 
Our Lady of the Lake Bulletin  

Published Monthly by 
Our Lady of the Lake Church 
2385 Commerce Boulevard 
Mound, MN  55364-1427 

Calendar for the Week of July 24th, 2016 

Mass Intentions for the Week  
beginning Monday, July 25th 

 

Monday 8:00am      Communion Service 
Tuesday 6:30pm      No Service 
Wednesday  9:00am      Communion Service 
Thursday 8:00am      Communion Service 
Friday   8:00am      Jim Regan 
Saturday 5:00pm      Theresa and  
    Jerry Kohman 
Sunday  8:30am       Parish 
  10:30am    Mark Houle 

Rosary Intention:  

 

Growth Through Prayer 

Farewell Reception for Deacon Bryce  •  August 14th  
 

Please join us in the PACE Center on Sunday, August 14th, after the 8:30am & 10:30am Masses  
for a Farewell Reception for Deacon Bryce. Please stop by to wish him well! 

Attention Snow-Birds & Families with College-Bound Students! Since all  family members should 
be smiling and accounted for in our NEW OLL Pictorial Directory, we are offering two early photography 
sessions for those parishioners that may have a conflict during our main photography sessions in Sep-
tember & October. The early sessions will take place in the PACE Center on Sunday, August 7th & 21st, from 
9:00am to 4:00pm. Please schedule your photo session by going to the website fotohau-
susa.brownbookit.com/ or call Judy Schmeling at 763-273-1203 to assist you with scheduling this im-
portant photo shoot. Watch for further details about the main photo sessions within the next few weeks! 

RCIA - Rite of Catholic Initiation of Adults 
 

Have you been confirmed in the Catholic Church? Have you received your First Communion? Have you 
been baptized? The RCIA program is for anyone who has not yet received these sacraments. We meet 
weekly to discuss all sorts of topics about the Church, to delve into the meaning of the Sunday Mass    
readings, and to share the journey of faith with other class members. Sessions won’t start until                 
September, but now is the time to start thinking about whether this is something that you want to do for 
yourself this year. If you are interested in this program, or have any questions about it, please contact  
Carla at clabore@ourladyofthelake.com or call 952-472-1284 x145.  

Alzheimer’s/Dementia Caregivers Support Group    The next meeting of this support group is 
Wednesday, August 3rd, at 1:00pm in the Church Library. New participants are welcome! Please come 
and share your stories and receive some help and advice from others who are experiencing similar   
problems. If you have any questions, please contact Carla at clabore@ourladyofthelake.com or              
952-472-1284 x145. 

Schedule Changes 
 

Confessions & Mass will not take place on Tuesday, July 26
th 

and Tuesday, August 2
nd

.  
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Liturgy Matters: Sitting is a posture of repose, 
receptivity, meditation. We sit during the first 
two readings to receive and internalize the word 
of God that is proclaimed. We sit during the prep-
aration of the gifts and altar. We sit during the 
brief period of silence after Holy Communion and 
in our quiet prayer adore the risen Christ whom 
we have just received into our being. More on 
“Liturgy Matters” in the future.   
 
West Suburban Grief Coalition meets at           
St. Barnabas Church, 15600 Old Rockford Road  
in Plymouth.  763-553-1239 
The group meets on Thursdays, 4:30-6:00pm. 
July 28th:  Being Grief Struck  
Aug. 4th:  Living with Loss 
 

Concerning “Praying for Those in Need” Column: 
Each week, we publish a list of names of parish-
ioners, military personnel, and friends or family 
of parishioners who have requested prayers for 
them in time of an illness or other need. We are 
beginning a new policy of printing a name for  

 
only four months at a time. We will remove all 
names from the “Prayers for Those in Need”  
column on August 1st, December 1st & April 1st.  
If you do not want the prayer request removed, 
please inform the Church Office before the  
deadline. *New prayer requests are welcome  
at any time.  
 

Please review the names listed below.  
If you wish to add or remove someone,  

please call the Parish Office.  
 
We pray for those in need. May the Lord  
comfort them in their time of sickness and  
bless those who care for them. Please keep  
the following individuals in your prayers:  
Chris A., Vern Andersen, Alan Blackwell,  
Bob Blake, Joyce Blume, Tim Daly, Dan Entinger, 
David Filippi, Mark Fliss, LuAnn Geib,  
Kathy Gnitka, Greg Howard, Clarence Korbel, 
Connie Korbel, Joe Lofrano, Darlene McGowan, 
Andra Olson, Bobby Reil, Adam Richardt,  
Mary Schmidt, Mike Schulz, Kim Sorensen, 
Mike Sorensen, Louise Spigler, Warren Spigler 
 
We Pray for Those in the Military:  
David B., Nicholas J., Ben M., Chris P.,  
Braden T., Darrell V., Noah V.  

Pastoral Ministry  

Dear Brothers and Sisters,  
 

As far as I know, the only thing the disciples ever asked Jesus to teach them was how to pray. We heard 
them ask Jesus in today’s Gospel. Why did they ask him how to pray? Didn’t they already know? Didn’t 
many of them come from a Jewish religious background?  
 

When the disciples watched Jesus pray, they noticed something different about his way of praying in 
comparison to their own. Prayer was a source of strength and peace for Jesus, and it made a real    
difference in his life. When Jesus went into prayer, He came out of it changed. “Teach us to pray,” they 
asked Him. They weren’t looking for more words to memorize. They wanted the strength and peace and 
transformation that Jesus found through prayer.  
 

As we heard in today’s Gospel from Luke, Jesus did tell his disciples how to pray. First, he gave them a 
model for prayer. Next, he emphasized the importance of persistence in prayer. My Friends, both      
concepts are important in our own personal prayer life today.  
 

God Bless, 
Deacon Del 

Light for the Week: The Holy One initiates our prayer. God completes the work 
of salvation begun in us. Lord, teach us to pray, hallowed be your name, give us 
each day, forgive us, forgive everyone, do not subject us, give the Holy Spirit.  

We remember our beloved deceased, 
James Heitz and Fr. Mike Tegeder. 

May they rest in God’s peace. 
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Faith Formation 

Don’t forget to register soon for Faith Formation Classes beginning in September. Forms are available 
on the website (ourladyofthelake.com) or in the Church Office. For more information about our programs, 
contact Kathy at 952-472-1284 x147 or khejna@ourladyofthelake.com. 
 

We are called to be the hands and feet of Christ. Join us at Loaves and Fishes on Tuesday, August 2nd,     
to feed the hungry at St. Gabriel’s in Hopkins. For more information or to sign-up, please contact Kathy at 
952-472-1284 x147.  

 

Save the date! Come and cheer on the Minnesota Twins as they play the Chicago White Sox 
on Thursday, September 1st, at Target Field. For only $23, you not only get a ticket to the 
game, but transportation and a hotdog & drink as well! See the flyer in this week’s bulletin for 
more information! 
 

First Communion pictures & banners can be picked up in the Church Office. Please stop by during office 
hours or after Sunday Masses to pick them up.  

FORMED: Online Catholic Resource  Do you understand the Catholic Church’s teaching on sexuality 
and marriage? There are 2 resources on this website: one for women (“True Beauty”) and one for men 
(“True Strength”) that explain these teachings in a basic, easy-to-understand way. It provides a good 
background for why the Church does not condone same sex “marriages.” They are short videos focusing 
on teenagers, but are good for adults too! Please check it out so you can explain this to your children 
and grandchildren. Registration is free; just enter our parish code: PYWYWJ . 

Grotto of the Redemption Bus Trip - NEW DATE! - Saturday, October 1st  •  8:00am-7:30pm 
 

The Grotto is frequently considered the “Eighth Wonder of the World” and the Iowan magazine has    
described the Grotto as a “Miracle in Stone.” The location was placed on the National Register of          
Historical Places in 2001 and has been included in such features as Roadside America and the Disney 
movie The Straight Story. A composite of nine separate grottos, each portrays a scene in the life of 
Christ. The largest man-made Grotto in the world, the Grotto contains the largest collection of precious 
stones and gems found anywhere in one location.  

$50 includes Charter Bus Transportation, Donation to the Shrine, and a Guided Tour 
 

Complete and return this form with payment to Faith Formation  
or drop labeled envelope in Collection Basket at Mass by September 15th. 

 

Name ____________________________   Email/Phone # __________________________________ 
 

# Attending  _____  X  $50   _________  Amount Due 
 

For more information, contact Carla LaBore or Kathy Hejna at 952-472-1284. 

Catholic Grandparent Conference – The Gift of Being Grand! 
 

Saturday, August 27th  •  9:00am – 4:00pm (Anticipatory Mass at 4:00pm)  
 

at Mary, Mother of the Church in Burnsville 
 

Learn about God’s plan for Grandparents and be equipped to pass on a Heritage of Faith.  
The conference will include presentations with Bishop Andrew Cozzens, Jeff Cavins,  

Judy Cozzens, Katherine Kersten… and so much more! 
Cost: $25 per person/$45 per couple before August 1st; $30 per person/$55 per couple after August 1st.  

Register online or send in a registration form. Find all details at www.CatholicGrandparenting.org.  
Questions? Contact Susanna Bolle at bolles@archspm.org or 651-291-4411.   

http://www.CatholicGrandparenting.org
mailto:bolles@archspm.org
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Stewardship Thought 
 

“Ask and you will receive; seek and you will find; 
knock and the door will be opened to you.”    

- Luke 11:9 
 

Jesus assures us that if we ask Him, God will 
take care of what we need. The problem is that 
in our culture we often confuse what we really 
need with what we simply want. Many people 
need very little. However, we usually want so 
much more. A good steward only asks God for 
what he needs.  

Financial Stewardship 
 

Collection totals for July 16th & 17th, 2016: 
 

 Weekly Actual . . . .. . . . ... . $13,646 
 Required Weekly in July. ..  $10,200 
 

             Fiscal YTD Actuals . . . . .. ..  $38,961 
 Fiscal YTD Requirement.. .. $30,600 
 

Thank you for your generosity  
to Our Lady of the Lake! 

Have you visited the Our Lady of the Lake website recently? Please take a moment to visit our                
redesigned website! It has a new look, and is easy to navigate and find what you need. The website is full 
of information about the Church and School. It can handle many of your typical church administrative 
needs through the “virtual office” as well as many of your faith enrichment needs: obtain sacramental   
records, find ways to grow in your Catholic faith or learn more about becoming a Catholic, schedule        
facility use, make prayer requests & pastoral care requests, become a registered parishioner, hear            
Fr. Tony’s homily again, manage your tithing, register for Faith Formation classes, access the new 
FORMED online media Bible Study, sign-up to volunteer, update personal information, prepare for the 
upcoming weekend Mass, or simply find resources for help in ways you need it most. Finally, be sure to 
check out the ability to subscribe to the Church calendars and News/Announcement posts - you can 
even find instructions for how to do this on the website! Visit ourladyofthelake.com today to see what’s 
happening at OLL! 

Mark your calendars!! September 9th, 10th & 11th 2016 
 

Our Lady of the Lake’s  37th Annual INCREDIBLE FESTIVAL  
 

THANK YOU TO THOSE THAT VOLUNTEERED! Thank you to those that  
volunteered their time and walked in the Spirit of the Lakes Parade!  

We appreciate all that you do for Our Lady of the Lake, and  
the time you have volunteered for the Incredible Festival!  

 

Can you believe that the Incredible Festival is only 7 weeks away?!  
The summer is flying by and lots of preparation has already begun  

to make this year’s Incredible Festival, well, Incredible! 
 

To do that, we need your help! We are always looking for individuals  
to help make the Incredible Festival fun and successful! Do you enjoy 

cooking? Do you like games? Would you like to learn more about barley  
& hops? Great! We are always looking for people to work at one of our 

many food venues, call bingo, or serve in the beer tent! If you would like 
to volunteer, please call the Church Office at 952-472-1284 x162. 
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The printing of this bulletin is made possible by:   
 

THURK BROS

¶ AUTO        ¶ SALES 

¶ TRAILER      ¶ SERVICE 

St. Bonifacius, MN 
952-446-1082 

 

   relevant  
          radio 

 
Twin Cities’ Talk Radio 

for Catholic Life! 
www.relevantradio.com 

Banns of Marriage 
 

Second Time Printed : 
 

Katie Geis  &  
Troy Brenny 

 

August 6, 2016 

                       Dear Parishioners, Just an FYI 
that when attending an OLL event, please 

make sure that you park on OLL property.  We 
have lots of parking available in our lot next 

to the lake.  Thank you!  

WeCAN School  
Supplies Collection 

 
WeCAN is collecting new school supplies for     
children in our area for the Ready to Learn      
Program. Please drop off donations in the        
Collection Box in the PACE Center. You may also 
drop off donations at the WeCAN Office         
(5213 Shoreline Drive in Mound). Cash donations 
or gift cards can be dropped off in the Church 
Office. A complete Supply List for the Ready to 
Learn Program is available on the Collection Box. 
For more information, please call the WeCAN 
Office at 952-472-0742. Thank you for your          
generosity! 

1330 am 



  

 

OLL NIGHT WITH THE TWINS  
 

Who :  All OLL Parishioners  

What :  Minnesota Twins vs. Chicago White Sox Game  

When :  Thursday, September 1 st at 7:10 p.m.  

How will I get there?   A bus is provided and will leave the OLL park-

ing lot promptly at 6:00 p.m.  You have the option of driving to the 

game as well.  

How much will it cost?   
$23 includes bus transportation, ticket to game, hot dog and drink  

$18 includes ticket to game, hot dog and drink (no transportation provided ) 

 

How do I sign up?   Fill out the form below by August 5 th  and return to 

the Church Office.  

Feel free to contact Kathy at 952 -472-1284, ext. 147 with any questions.  

Family Name:  _________________________________          Phone: __________________________ 

 

Email: _____________________________________________________ 

 

# tickets ______ @ $23.00 =   _________                       # tickets ______ @ $18.00 =   _________ 
 

Please make checks payable to OLL  

Return form and payment to Kathy Hejna by August 5th  

Space is limited so register early!  



  

 

Our Lady of the Lake 

Incredible Festival 

September 9, 10 & 11 

Silent Auction 2016 
 

This year at the Incredible Festival Silent Auction, we are in  

“Ryder Cup Mode” – Team play with lots of eagles, birdies and pars!  
 

We need your help to pull off a big win for Our Lady of the Lake Church!  

We are looking for items for the house, yard & garage,  

gift certificates for restaurants or services, vacation rentals,  

tickets for entertainment or sporting events, crafts, holiday items,  

sports memorabilia, and antiques!  

All ideas welcome! 

 

Contact Terry or Jackie Byrnes and weôll take it from there!   

Call or Text: 612-801-4390 

E-mail: jkeb52@yahoo.com 

 

 

Thank you for your help! 



  

 


